
STATE OF CONNECTICUT
 
INSURANCE DEPARTMENT 

Bulletin CL-6 
May 4, 2011 

TO: ALL INSURERS WRITING AUTOMOBILE LIABILITY AND 
AUTOMOBILE PHYSICAL DAMAGE INSURANCE IN CONNECTICUT 

RE: RESCISSION OF CONNECTICUT INSURANCE DEPARTMENT 
BULLETIN CL-2 

Please be advised that the Connecticut Insurance Department hereby rescinds Bulletin 
CL-2, issued on April 2, 1992. Insurers and motor vehicle repair service providers are 
directed to Section 12-407 (2)(i)(M)-1 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies 
at the following link: http://www.ct.gov/drs/cwp/vicw.asp?A:cc1512&0=269818 
concerning sales tax collection for repair services to motor vehicles. 

Thomas B. Leonardi 
Insurance Commissioner 
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